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Administration.

Ware, Nettie
flibbert

Late of Field Cottage,
Rottingdean, Sussex, but
whose present residence
the Petitioning Creditor
is unable to ascertain

'

Warner, Alfred John
(trading as Arthur
Wallatie, also1 as
A. Gordon Wallace)

Worker, Frederick ...

Ocppcn, Charles ...

Barr, John

Green, Rowland
Benjamin

Jones, Hugh

o

86j GHenshaW. mausioag,
Brizton - road, and 43,
Kingsway House, Kings-
way, lately carrying on
business at 20, Old
Cavendish-street, all in
the county of London

1. Richmond - street,
Caledonian-road, in the
county of London

22, Oxford-street, Moun-
tain Ash, in the county
of Glamorgan

Dinting Lodge, Dinting,
near Manchester, Lan-
cashire

Albion Iron Woiks, Had-
denham, in the county of
Buckingham

Residing at Brynllwyd,
St. Mary's-road, carrying
on business at Albany-
buildings, Lloyd - street,
all in Llandudno, in the
county of Carnarvon

Widow

Laie a Director
of Rational
R e m e d i e s
Limited (now
in Liquidation),
Jat .Producing
Specialist

Cartage Con-
trucior

Hairdresser and
Tobacconist

Director of a
Public Company

Engineer ...

Gent's Outfitter..

High Court of
Justice in
Bankruptcy

High Court of
Justice in
Bankruptcy

High Court of
Justice in
Bankruptcy

Aberdare and
Mountain Ash

Ashton - nnder-
Lyne and
Staly bridge

Aylesbnry

Bangor ...

1276
of 1909

827
of 1910

918
of 1910

7
of 1910

8
of 1910

12
of 1910

21
of 1910

Aug. 19, 1910

Aug. 18, 1910

Aug. 19, 1910

Aug. 18, 1910

Aug. 17, 1910

Aug. 17, 1910

Aug. 19, 1910

11 A.M.

1 P.M.

12 noon

11 A.M.

3P.M.

12 noon

12 noon

Bankruptcy - build-
ings, Carey-street,
London

Bankruptcy - build-
ings, Carey-street,
London

Bankruptcy - build -
ings, Carey-street,
London

Official Receiver's
Office, St. Cathe-
rine's - chambers,
St. Catherine -
street, Fontypiidd

Official Receiver's
Offices, Byrom -
street, Manchester

1, St. Aldates, Ox-
ford

Crypt • chambers,
Eastgate • row,
inescer

I

Oct. 18, 1910

Oct. 18, 1910

—

Oct. 25, 1910

Sept. 26, 1910

Sept. 9, 1910

Sept. 12, 1910

Sept. 1, 1910

12 noon

11.30 A.M.

11 A.M.

10.30 A.M.

11 A.M.

11 A.M.

12.30 P.M.

Bankruptcy
buildings, Ca-
rey - street,
London, W.C.

Bankruptcy -
buildings, Ca-
rey - street,
London, W.O.

Bankruptcy -
buildings, Ca-
rey - street,
London, W.C.

Temperance
Hall, Aberdaro

Townhall,
Aehton-under-
Lyne

County Hall,
Aylesbury

Magistrates'
Room, Bangor
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July 28, 1910 2
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Aug. 5, 1910


